
	
	
	

	
 

NOTICE OF QUORUM: 
 

Elgin School Community Forum 
Tuesday, August 27, 2024 

5:30pm to 7:00pm 
Elgin School Conference Room 
23 Elgin Rd., Elgin, AZ 85611 

	
	

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02 notice is hereby given to the members of the public 
that a quorum of the Board will be present at the Community Forum taking place 
on, Tuesday, August 27, 2024, in the Elgin School Conference Room, 23 Elgin Rd., 

Elgin, AZ 85611 
 
It is not the intention of the Board to conduct a meeting at this event that is 
scheduled to occur at the date, time and location listed above, and the Board will 
not take any legal action at this event.  Out of abundance of caution, however, 
and in the spirit of full compliance with Arizona's Open Meeting Law, notice is 
hereby given that a quorum of Board members may be present at this event. 
	
 


